
The Consulate-General of Japan in Denpasar announces with profound sorrow 

the demise of Mr. ABE Shinzo, former Prime Minister of Japan on Friday, July 08, 2022 

at Nara, Japan. 

 A condolence book for the departed dignitary will be kept open for the visitor at 

the Consulate-General of Japan in Denpasar at Jalan Raya Puputan No.170, Renon, 

Denpasar on Monday, July 11 & Tuesday, July 12, 2022 from 14:00 to 16:00 hrs.  

 The signing of the condolence book can be done in person, but if this not possible 

due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, a Condolence Note can be sent instead to our 

official email address; denpasar@dp.mofa.go.jp and this note will be affixed in the pages 

of the condolence book. 

 

* Please be advised that parking at the Consulate-General is unavailable. 

 


